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Edgewood Road at CSX Underpass to Close May 6 for Repairs 

BEL AIR, Md., (April 22, 2019) – Edgewood Road at the CSX underpass will close for approximately 

three days beginning on or about Monday, May 6 to complete storm drain repairs to a damaged 

cross pipe. Please make other arrangements if you travel this roadway.  

Questions about this closure may be directed to Harford County DPW Bureau of Highways 

Maintenance at 410-638-3280. 

A list and online map of county road closures is published on the county website at 

http://www.harfordcountymd.gov/1164/Road-Reports.   
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